

HELMHOLTZ CENTRE POTSDAM

GFZ GERMAN RESEARCH CENTRE FOR GEOSCIENCES

GFZ · P.O. Box 60 07 51 · 14407 Potsdam

Dr. Sibylle Itzerott Department Coordinator Department 1: Geodesy

itzerott@gfz-potsdam.de phone: +49 (0)331 6264-1107



Potsdam, 24 August 2023

Colloquium in honor of Prof. Harald Schuh, Director of Dept. 1 Geodesy at GFZ Potsdam

Dear colleagues and friends,

At the end of 2023, Prof. Harald Schuh will retire as Director of the Geodesy Department at the GFZ. For this reason, the GFZ has decided to organize and host a scientific colloquium on "Recent Achievements and Future Perspectives in Geodesy" to which we cordially invite you.

Wed, Feb. 21, 2024 (13:30) - Thu, Feb. 22, 2024 (13:30) Date:

Location: GFZ Potsdam, Auditorium, Building H, Telegrafenberg, Potsdam

During this colloquium, several scientific presentations will be given on various topics of geodesy. Most of the speakers are former doctoral and post-doctoral students of Harald Schuh who now hold professorships.

During the social dinner on the first evening there will also be time for meeting your colleagues and networking with good friends.

You will receive further information on the event by the end of September 2023. For all organizational questions, please contact Ms Natalia Bobenko (nbobenko@gfz-potsdam.de).

On behalf of the organizing team With kind regards



